
 
 

Office of the Bar Confidant 
 

NOTICE TO THE 2024 BAR EXAMINEES 

 

RE: EXTENDED DEADLINE FOR SUBMISSION OF DEFERRED DOCUMENTS 
 

 

Following the suspension of work at the Supreme Court due to the opening of 

the 10th Session of the Asia Pacific Ministerial Conference on Disaster Risk Reduction 

from October 14 to 15, 2024, the deadline for submission of deferred documents has 

been moved to October 16, 2024 (Wednesday). 

 

However, examinees who wish to submit the physical copies of their deferred 

documents today, October 15, 2024, may do so by dropping them in the designated 

dropbox located at One-Stop Shop, Window 4, Supreme Court New Building. 

 

Please be advised that the processing of deferred documents is ongoing and is 

independent of the extended submission deadline. Examinees who have uploaded 

or submitted their documents should allow time for processing, as this will continue 

past the deadline. 

 

For the list of deferred documents required per examinee type, please refer to 

Bar Bulletin No. 2, Series of 2024, and the advisory dated May 23, 2024, released by 

the Office of the 2024 Bar Chairperson and the Office of the Bar Confidant (OBC). 

Please also refer to the instructions for uploading and submission of the deferred 



documents as stated in the OBC Notice dated September 24, 2024. Kindly note that 

failure to comply with the submission of these documents will result in 

disqualification, and the examination answers of non-compliant examinees will not 

be checked. 

 

For any inquiries, please contact the OBC via its Helpdesk at 

https://bit.ly/2024BarExamsHelpdesk or call (02) 8552-9690. 

 

October 15, 2024. 

 

 

 

AMOR P. ENTILA 

Officer-In-Charge 

https://bit.ly/2024BarExamsHelpdesk

